Lima, February 24, 1956

Dr, William Dameshek,

New England Center Hospital,

Corner Harrison Ave, and Bennet St.,
Boston 11, Mass,.

Dear Bill :

I am glad to aknowledge your letter of
February 17. I will be glad to ses Mr. Sidney W. Da=
vidson and advise him in regards to the possible
trip to Cuzco., If you have time to see him before
his departure, kindly ask him to call me up when
he arrives to Lima, My phone nuumbers are given be=-
low.

With best regards,.

Yours sincerely,

Alberto Hurtado

Phones : 17046 - Home
31066 = Hospital.



